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With the F.A.C.T.S. project launched in the final
months of 2023, the project’s partners are busy
sharing the developments and updates from the
project in their national contexts.

The first multiplier event took place in Greece
and was co-organised by project lead PLOES
and project partner RECEBI. The meeting on 23
April 2024 convened a local community of
experts and interested parties.

Welcome to the
F.A.C.T.S newsletter
Welcome to the newsletter of
the Erasmus+ project
F.A.C.T.S. 
Every so often, we update you
with the latest news and
developments about our
project that equips
professionals with knowledge
to support autistic people in
understanding their gender
and sexual identity.

Happy reading!

CLG presenting the F.A.C.T.S. project in France 
last November 

Pictured (left):
 PLOES presenting the project at the ME in Greece
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Meet the consortium - this is F.A.C.T.S.!

Autistic people deserve equitable access to understanding and enjoying their sexuality and
gender identity. Recognising this need, F.A.C.T.S. aims to equip professionals with the knowledge
and tools necessary to support autistic individuals in navigating their sexual feelings, desires, and
identities. All while fostering a safe and inclusive environment.

To make our deliverables and goals a reality, our team of project partners works together in a
carefully selected consortium. 

The project website hosts updates, newsletters, general information, and important details about
upcoming events.

Website live - discover the project online, including the latest deliverables

We are delighted to share some
great news with you: our website
has gone live!

To equip professionals with the
necessary knowledge and tools to
support autistic people in
navigating their sexuality and
gender identities, we needed a
suitable web environment to show
the world our project’s results.
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Meet the consortium

Discover the website

Screenshot, website F.A.C.T.S.

The second multiplier event was held in the French town of Savigny-le-Temple, in the context of a
larger gathering on sexuality and mental health - bringing together specialists and experts in the
field. 

Louise Gourgeon, from Centre de la Gabrielle, presented and contextualised the state of play of the
F.A.C.T.S. project and discussed the pressing need to train administrative staff and service
providers on the topic of gender and sexual diversity and autism.
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